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Dear Committee members, 
 
New industries are being created and fortunes are being made by companies that are taking a stand 
on animal welfare. Anything less than world-class leadership from the NSW Government in this area 
diminishes our reputation, harms our economy and risks leaving us behind while others take the 
ground we should be making our own. 
 
Banning the outdated and cruel practices is such an easy place to start. Just go for it. 
 
Cheers 
 
Jeremy 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Jeremy Richman 


